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 Dear Hijaz Academy Families, 
 
 It is with great pleasure that we announce that Hijaz Academy has officially 
become accredited by Cognia, a globally recognized organization dedicated to 
educational excellence, as well as through its regional accrediting agencies (SACS, 
CASI, NCA CASI and NWAC) Alhamdullilah. 
 
This achievement would not have been possible without the dedication and  
unwavering support of our students, faculty, and the families that are the backbone 
of our Hijaz community. 
 
JazakAllah for sharing this chapter of Hijaz Academy's journey with us and we pray 
that this accomplishment allows us to continue to strive for excellence in serving 
Allah swt and our community to the best of our ability. 

 
 
 
          Thank you, 
           Hijaz Academy Management. 


